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  From the Principalôs Desk 

Newsletter Wha (5)                                 Wha Paenga-Whawha      4 April 2019 
Important  
Dates 
 
 
April 
12 Last day Term 1 
Easter Friday 
Easter Monday 
Easter Tuesday 
Anzac Day 
29 First day Term 2 
30 Swimming starts (Mid/Sen) 
May 
1 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
2 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
7 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
8 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
9 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
14 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
15 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
16 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
21 Swimming (Mid/Sen) 
28-31 Life Education Bus 
June 
3 Queens Birthday 
4 Life Education Bus 
5 Cross Country 
11 Zone Cross Country 
18 Swimming (Jnr) 
19 Swimming (Jnr) 
20 Swimming (Jnr) 
25 Swimming (Jnr) 
26 Swimming (Jnr) 
27 Swimming (Jnr) 
July 
2 Swimming (Jnr) 
3 Swimming (Jnr) 
5 Last day Term 2 
22 First day Term 3 
August 
September 
27 Last day Term 3 
October 
14 First day Term 4 
28 Labour Day 
November 
18-29 Camp (year 5/6) 
December 
Last day of term to be advised 

 

Donovan Primary Issue 5 

Absences 

School Stream Appðgo to Forms then Absentee Form and complete absence and submit or text your absences on 0273 727 070ð

childôs first and last name, class and also reason for absence. (eg. Jane Smith Rm 3 sick.) 

 

Talofa, kia ora and welcome to this weekôs newsletter. 

Autumn is rapidly approaching and that old daylight saving starts this weekend 

with clocks going back an hour. 

This is the last newsletter for Term 1 and the term finishes next week on Friday, 

12 April at 3pm. 

Life is always full of changes and we have some changes coming up at 

Donovan. At the end of term we farewell Sharron Shand and Rachel Dempsey 

who have been Teacher Aides with us. We wish them both well as they move to 

new jobs outside education; and thank them both for their work. 

We also have Helen Speirs, Teacher Aide, retiring at the end of this term. Helen 

has been with us for the last 13 years and has been a Teacher Aide for over 20 

years. We wish Helen all the best for retirement and thank her for all she has 

done for children and teachers at Donovan over a very long time. 

We also have another retirement at the end of this term, Mr Collett our 

Caretaker retires after 25 years of service. Mr Collett has been part of Donovan 

since the day we opened in 2005. Before that, he was at Waikiwi School. It will 

be a huge hole to fill when he leaves and the BOT and Staff wish him a long 

and fun filled retirement. It is such a well deserved retirement after the huge job 

of helping create the school we have today. An advertisement for a new 

Caretaker will start appearing in the paper from this Saturday. 

Our PTA has been very busy with the Easter Raffle and it is looking, once 

again, a hugely successful event. Our thanks go to the PTA for all their hard 

work and all the families who donated goods towards the Easter Hampers. Good 

luck for the draw. The hampers look absolutely stunning. 

E noho ra 

Peter Hopwood, Principal 

School Account Number  
03 1742 0052461 00  

For payment of School 
Account, Sports and 
Activity Fees. Remember 
to include name and 
activity in the reference 

Assembly  

Fri 5 April - Syndicate  
1:20pm Senior/Middle 

      2:15pm Junior 

Fri 12 March - Full School 
1:20pm  

School Holiday Dates 
 

Monday, 15 April until 
Friday 26 April. This 
includes Easter Friday, 
Easter Monday and Anzac 
Day. 
 
Term 2 commences from  
Monday 29 April at 8.50am. 

School Trustee Elections 
Nominate yourself, or someone you know, to be a 
school trustee. Nomination forms will be available from 
Friday, 10 May and can be downloaded from School 
Stream or Facebook. A hard copy can be obtained  from 
the school office.  
Completed nomination forms must be submitted by 
12 noon, Friday, 24 May 2019 with a photo and 
statement (no more than 400 words) to appear on voting 
papers. 
Keep an eye on the newsletter for more information as 
it becomes available. 
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Nomination forms will be 
available for download on 
school stream, facebook, or 
from the main office. 

 

Completed nomination 
forms must be submitted 
with a photo and statement 
(no more than 400 words) 
to appear on voting papers. 


